MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Leigh Giuliano, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: Anna Papke, Planning & Zoning Manager KS?
Department of Community Development

DATE: March 18, 2024
SUBJECT: PC 24-05-810 E. Roosevelt Road

The petitioner’s proposed plans for the property have changed and will not require Plan
Commission review. The petitioner requests this petition be withdrawn.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 24-05.




